20 May 2003

To Participants of the International Association for Impact Assessment Conference 
Please find attached a letter from M Mohamed ELYAZGHI, Minister of Land Planning, Water and the Environment that is addressed to you as a participant of the oncoming conference.  The letter has also been translated into English.
After carefully listening to participants’ concerns and assessing thoroughly the situation, it has been decided that IAIA'03 is going ahead as planned.  Most international organisations and countries have not modified their plans in Morocco.  There is no outstanding justification for IAIA to do so. 
Looking forward to see you in Marrakech. 

Best regards, 

Peter Leonard 
President 
International Association for Impact Assessment 
